
 

Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 
IMPORTANT MCAS – My Child At School – New communication app 

Just a reminder that you will receive an email with attached guidance later today to enable you to connect 

to our new communication system – MCAS – My Child at School.  Please note the link expires after 24 

hours.  Please look out for this email this afternoon. 

 

KS2 SATS 

Our Year 6 children have worked extremely hard all year and we wish them all the best for next week as 

they take their KS2 SATs tests.  A reminder, that a hearty SATs breakfast is available for Year 6 in the 

hall from 8:20am (Monday to Thursday only).  Children should enter school via the office. 

 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 

 
Reception Gabi  Sophie  Kiara 

Year 1 Poppy  Ella  Ethan 

Year 2 Logan  Alfie  Millie   

Year 3 Isobel  Jack  Olivia 

Year 4       Clara  Shreyan Grace 

Year 5 Freddie Toby  Oliver  Alex 

Year 6 Lucy  Theo  Juliet 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 28th April.   
  

Gold Trophy Miss Sawyer’s Class (99.03%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Brooke’s Class (98%) 

 

Attendance Ted Miss Roberts’ Class (99.35%) 

Miss Binder’s Class (99.33%) 

 

VE Day – Thursday 8th May 

It was so lovely to see all the children and staff dressed in their red, white and blue for VE Day yesterday.  

We held a special assembly in school and some children brought in special photographs and artefacts from 

the older generations in their families. In class, the children learned about VE Day and why it is such an 

important day in our history.  We hope the children came home and told you all about what they had 

learned. 
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OPAL Update 

A big thank you to The Butterfield Centre, Stamford Garden Centre and Bob’s Blooming Buds for donating 

plants for the children to plant around the school.  We’ve got some budding gardeners under the expert 

instruction of Mrs Allen. 

 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

If you haven’t already, don’t forget to book your child(ren)’s ticket for next Friday’s (16th May) Disco 

Party! There are two discos - Years 1, 2 & 3 is from 4.30pm-5.30pm, Years 4, 5 & 6 is from 6:00pm-

7:00pm. Dress as you please – let’s hope the sunny weather we are promised arrives and it can be Summer 

party clothes! Entry is £3 per child which includes a drink and a bag of crisps. Glowsticks will be available 

for 20p each plus some fun goodies for 50p / £1. Extra drinks/crisps are 50p. Tickets are available to 

order on Parentmail to reduce cash handling and queues at the event. We do also accept cash on the door 

if you can’t pre-book. 

 

Thank you to all our volunteers so far, more helpers are still needed for these events, we’d be very grateful 

for anyone who can assist with refreshments, manning exits, selling glowsticks/goodies etc. If you can 

spare us some time, please get in touch by email - friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com  Let us know which 

disco you can help with and any children who will be arriving with you including their class for the fire 

safety list. 

 

Please note - all children must be collected by an adult at the end of the event and no mobile phones are 

allowed. 

 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Ms Clark who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase as 

more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.  

 

 
 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

 

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

  
Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  
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MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 

 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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